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The annual TPNA business meeting
and potluck dinner will be held on
Sunday, November 16, beginning at
5:00 PM, in the auditorium of St.
James School, 1818 Edenside Avenue.
The election of TPNA Board members
will be followed by musical enter-
tainment and a slide presentation
about the neighborhood.

Annual Meeting

1986 TPNA ANNUAL MEETING
AND POTLUCK DINNER

While TPNA will furnish meat and
drinks, neighbors are asked to bring
the following dishes:

Last Names: Dish
A-G Vegetable
H-0O Dessert
P-Z Salad

Y’all come!



NEW TPNA BOARD MEMBERS NAMED;
NEW BOARD MEMBERS NEEDED

Filling vacancies 1left by Tom
Lyons and Linda Spears, new TPNA
Board members Bud Dungan and Bill
Schneider have been serving since
August and September, respectively.
Bud volunteered to coordinate the
Annual Meeting (see lead story), and
Bill already distinguished himself
by actually showing up for the post-
poned park cleanup, SO we are very
pleased to have them aboard.

It is with great regret that the
Board accepts Mike Zoeller’s resig-
nation. Mike and his family will be
moving to the Crescent Hill area in
mid-November. What a loss to TPNA.

Even with the new mid-term re-
placements, we will be short two
people for the 1987 Board of Direc-
tors. If you are interested in
serving either a one-year or a two-
year term, please call Joe Conroy at
451-2745 before the Annual Meeting
on November 16.

DAVID BELL:
TPNA’S NOMINEE FOR LOUISVILLE
CITIZEN OF THE MONTH

At a recent meeting of the Board,
long time Tyler Park resident David
Bell was nominated to be recognized
as one of Louisville’s Citizens of
the Month. David has served on the
TPNA board for many years; whether
on the board or not, he has been a
cheerful, hard worker who can always
be depended on to help, even with
the unpopular projects. In addi-
tion, he has been a good neighbor,
giving freely of his time and energy
to help others. We are fortunate to
have him as a neighbor, and we hope
he is selected for the honor he has
been nominated for.

Know a quiet Good Samaritan who
deserves to be recognized as a Citi-
zen of the Month? Call TPNA Presi-
dent Herb Zimmerman at 456-6126.

swanson gallery

1506 Bardstown Road

Louisville
452-2904
Framing
Art Jewelry
Contemporary Crafts

HOT DAWGITS

America’s 100% Pure Beef Hot Dogs

1137 Bardstown Road
Louisville, Kentucky 40204

458-6496

“Where you build your own Dawg!”

BARRETT

FUNERAL HOME
1230 ‘Barastown Qoaa

Louisvi”e, Kg, 40204

Established in 1882
A Highlands Neighbor since 1923

First American Real Estate, Inc.

DAVID WALLACE
Specializing in the Tyler Park Area
4012 Dupont Circle

Suite 205
Louisville, Kentucky 40207

Office (502) 897-6060
Res. (502) 635-5847




ADDRESS NUMBERS MUST BE AT LEAST
3# TALL BEFORE JANUARY 1, 1987

To assist police, fire, and EMS
crews in locating homes and busi-
nesses, the Board of Aldermen re-
cently passed an ordinance requiring
all Louisville homes and businesses
to have their address numbers prop-
erly displayed. Numbers must be at
least three inches high and be
placed so they are visible from the
street. Garages do not have to be
separately numbered.

If you don’t comply and are cited
for a violation, fines can be up to
$50 per day until the numbers are
put up. Put your Newsletter down
and go measure your house numbers

right now.

FALL PARK CLEANUP

After a partial rain-out on Octo-
ber 3rd and 4th, a small but ener-
getic group turned out for the Park
Cleanup —on the "10th and:- Tith:
Focusing on gquality rather than
quantity, they cleared out under-
brush, picked up more than a dozen
bags of trash, and raked leaves out
of the tunnel. We really need more
warm bodies out there for the next
(Spring) cleanup, folks.

IS IT CRUELLA DE VILLE?
DOGNAPPERS AT WORK AGAIN

Sad to say, dogs are being stolen
from their yards again in the neigh-
borhood -- smaller dogs, especially
cairn terriers. Police surmise that
they are quickly taken from the area
and used for breeding purposes. So
keep an eye on your dogs.

BURGLARIES, ASSAULTS UP --
POLICE RECOMMEND BLOCK WATCHES

In the last few months, there has
been an increase in the number of
burglaries and assaults in the High-
lands, including, sadly, our neigh-
borhood. Most of the incidents have
been made easier for the perpetra-
tors by open doors and windows.
Once again, 1st District (581-3536)
and 5th District (581-2510) police
recommend that you form Block Watch
groups with your neighbors. Call
your district for information.
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A WEEK

MON Thru SAT, 8am—6:30pm,
SUNDAY 10am—4pm

1201 Bardstown Rd.

Phone: 451-3133

Frances Lee Jasper
Antigue & Contemporary
Oriental Rugs

1330 Bardstown Road ~ Louisville  (502) 459-1044




FOR SALE FOR SALE FOR SALE FOR SALE

Gracious home at 1335 CASTLEWOOD

Perfect floor plan for large-scale

entertaining, including a 21 x 16

sunken music room, formal dining

room, screened porch, central air,

and terraced back yard with patio.
Priced at $96,500.

CALL THE NEIGHBORHOOD SPECIALISTS
TO SELL YOUR HOME. TO DATE,
WE’VE SOLD 18 HOMES IN THE
TYLER PARK NEIGHBORHOOD.

TERRY FALL 454-5795 Bass &
MARY LEE TURNER 458-6177 webbefg
REALTORS®

OFFICE 897-3321

The Key People in Ree! Estate

1360 Bardstown Road
458=3400

Good Food from the Sea

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISERS

Potential advertisers: putting
an ad in this newsletter is cheap --
only $20 per issue for a quarter
page ad. And you reach about 1400
families within walking distance of
your business. To place an ad, call
Garrison or Susan Cox at 451-7184
(or Garrison at work, 582-1601).

(502) 459-8685

Cosmetics

f?@zneCZZiﬂén
Independent Beauty Consultant

1839 Edgeland Ave. Louisville, KY 40204

HAVE YOU RENEWED YOUR MEMBERSHIP?

Membership in TPNA requires an
annual payment of a membership fee:
$5 per household for residents and
$10 per property for business and
absentee owners. Revenues from mem-
bership for the current year (which
informally runs from picnic to pic-
nic, although TPNA, Inc. is on a
calendar year for its fiscal year)
are still down from last year. So
come on, ’‘fess up, and pay your dues
using the handy form below. Send it
to TPNA, Box 4452, Louisville, KY
40204 -- or bring it to the annual
meeting. Honestly, your money goes
toward worthy causes, and we need
your participation to help keep the
neighborhood the extraordinary place
it has becomne.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Comment:

New Member Renewal



DECORATORS

PAINTING & WALLPAPERING CO.
1609 EASTERN PKWY .-{ar Baxter Ave.)

452-9887
4 Gallons
of Paint
With Any Paint Job QUALITY
“Yoan Ghotee Of Caler” V. BB PAINTING &
WALLPAPERING
Offer Good Thur November 31, 1888
With This Coupon IS
“‘Our Guarantee’’
OVER 27 YEARS OF
INTERIOR & EXTERIOR
PAINTING EXPERIENCE
CALL US
FREE ESTIMATES FAIR PRICES 452-9887
FREE ESTIMATES FAIR PRICES For Prompt Service
FREE ESTIMATES  FAIR PRICES

FRECESTIMATES  FAIR PRIGES

Have you heard?
THE LATEST
SCA0P

ICE CREAM
& SANDWICH
SHOPPE
HOURS: Owner
Mon.-Sat. 11 till :00 THOMAS COFFEY

Sun. 12:30 till 7:00
NOW OPEN in the Mall at MID CITY
1250 BARDSTOWN ROAD
-----------------------1
BUY ONE (your choice)
Super Banana Split, Scrumptious
Sundaes, Old Fashion Sodas & Floats
or Sherbet Freeze
AT THE REG. PRICE

AND GET 2ND ITEM
(of equal or lesser value)

or 1/2 Price

- Good Through December 31, 1986 -
=lstalelelalelalatel=balal bkl s Lelaababalsalala

TPNA CHRISTMAS PARTY DECEMBER 14

The annual Christmas Party for
block captains and TPNA board mem-
bers will be held at the home of
Anne Sheadel and Kevin Lynch, 1
Beverly Road, from 7-9 PM on Sunday,
December 14. Although 1liquid re-
freshment will be provided by TPNA,
guests are asked to bring an appe-
tizer or dessert. Mark your calen-
dar now before something else comes
up -- this is always a special time.

SO WHAT HAPPENED TO THE
PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT?

Due to unexpected bureaucratic
snafus (beyond those we expected),
the new equipment ordered for the
lower park and the Tot Lot is in
transit as we go to press, with
installation expected by November 6
-- before the annual meeting. Cur-
rent plans call for Mayor Abramson
and Alderman Mike Carrell to jog to
Tyler Park with all 420 students
from Bloom School to dedicate the
equipment (as part of Bloom’s 90th
anniversary celebration). And,
although most Tyler Park residents
have already played their last ten-
nis match for the year, rumor has it
that all courts will be resurfaced
before the end of the year.

Joan Dubay, who has been bird
dogging this project for months now,
has first dibs on going down the new
slide.

TYLER PARK FLEA MARKET --
A SUCCESS DESPITE OMINOUS WEATHER

The annual TPNA Flea Market was
held again on the West parking lot
of Mid-City Mall on Saturday, Sep-
tember 20, even though it was pour-
ing at 6:30 that morning. Fairly
clear weather prevailed, a good
crowd showed up, and TPNA cleared
$225 from renting space and selling
soft drinks and TPNA paraphernalia.

Many thanks to Mary Tomes and
Mary (”Pee Wee”) Tomes for organiz-
ing the event and calling each per-
son who signed up to rent a space,
and to The Metts Corporation for
allowing us the use of the Mid-City
lot:



TYLER PARK JUNK PICKUP
EVERY THIRD MONDAY

= ' : . : S
L2\ \ m The City of Louisville’s new monthly junk
= [\\ $ 2 C,\/ pick-up program - Operation Brightside’s
/) Project Pick-up - has now started. Residents
== Lt of the City of Louisville (and only City of
Lokly bl Louisvilie residents) can now put out as many
= as three bulk items per month to be collected

LOUISVILLE'S ORIGINAL SRS by City Sanitation crews.
VINTAGE STORE EST 1978

LARGEST SELECTION OF &8 § Here are the rules of Project Pick-Up:
LB WOMEN & MEN'S VINTAGE
PPAREL & ACCESSORIES s
IN KENTUCKIANA B P8 1) Put out a total of 3 bulk items or bundles
each month. (Only 3 will be picked up each
month.)
1420 BARDSTOWN ROAD
LOUISVILLE KY 40204 3
1502) 456:5506 x 2) Place the junk at your regular garbage col-
e . lection point, but don’t mix garbage and junk
BUYING & SELLING together.
(=« 7/// ‘\‘\V e =y 3) Place small or loose items in containers or
;\7"'\ "": B — P\ bundles (maximum of three containers or
-ﬁ"’ﬂ\‘% : bundles). Loose items not in containers or
bundies will not be picked up.
Come see our new Italian designer 4) Remove doors on discarded refrigerators
line of clothing and accessories! for safety reasons.

5) Place junk items at your regular garbage
collection point by 6:00 A.M. on the Monday
of your collection week.
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